
Dr. Lilian Kebaya - Winner of the 2015 American Pediatric Academy (APA) 
Global Health Research Award 

We are proud to announce that one of our recently graduated pediatrians, Lilian Kebaya,  
presented her research at a platform session at the prestigious Pediatric Academic Societies 
(PAS) meeting, held in San Diego, California, USA, held from April 25-28, 2015. Dr. Kebaya's 
abstract, “Efficacy of Mobile Phone use on Adherence to Nevirapine Prophylaxis and Retention 
in Care Among the HIV Exposed Infants in Prevention of Mother to Child Transmission of HIV: 
A Randomized Controlled Trial.” was selected as the winner of the 2015 American Pediatric 
Academy (APA) Global Health Research Award. Dr. Kebaya currently works as the pediatrician 
at Maragua district hospital, where she's keen on nurturing her clinical practice and research 
interests. 

Congratulations Dr. Kebaya! 
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